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Trinity Tidings
Celebrate. Connect. Communicate. 
Connecting God’s Love Story with our Community 

Hello my dear friend,

Let me wish you and your loved ones a truly wonderful season of experiencing the magic and wonder of the
greatest story ever told. Christ the Savior is born! Our theme for December 2024 is, “God’s business card’
based on the words of Isaiah 9:1-7. 

Frank Boreham's childhood included regular storytelling sessions referred to as “The Hassock Hour,” held
on Sunday evenings at their mother’s feet. Frank and his nine siblings would kneel on hassocks beside her to
listen to stories. Their favorite story was about their mother at seventeen.

She had planned with her cousin, Kitty, to visit Canterbury Cathedral. When the meeting time came, Kitty
did not arrive. At ten a.m., then half past eleven, Kitty was still missing. An elderly gentleman noticed Mrs.
Boreham waiting and offered a tour of the cathedral, mentioning his familiarity with its history.

The guide shared detailed stories as they toured, bringing to life events such as Augustine's arrival in the
sixth century, the pilgrims of Chaucer’s Canterbury Tales, and the Danes' attack on the building. At the
shrine of Thomas Becket, he described the martyrdom of 1170 vividly.

Upon concluding the tour, the guide and Mrs. Boreham exchanged cards. On the train ride home, she
discovered the card read: Charles Dickens. She realized she had been guided through Canterbury Cathedral
by Charles Dickens himself.  

This Advent and Christmas time, may you be led through the “Cathedral of God’s revelation” by the Lord
himself.

Grateful because of Bethlehem,
Arun

1: My pilgrimage, Frank W. Boreham, Epworth Press, London, 1940
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DECEMBER’S THEME: 
God’s business card 

December 1
Wonderful  Counselor 
Isaiah 9:1-7
Holy Communion

December 8
Way-maker,  miracle  worker  
Isaiah 9:6
Rev.  Dr.  John Smith

December 15
Never-fai l ing Father 
Isaiah 9:6

December 19 Musicale  @ 7 PM

December 22
Prince of  peace  
Isaiah 9:6
Musicale  @ 9:15 AM service

December 24
No Hilton nor Holiday Inn
Luke 2:1-7 

December 29
This  far.  
Psalm 100 
Test imony Sunday with hymn singing 

SERIES TITLE: Remarkable!

CHRISTMAS EVE SCHEDULE
6:30 PM - Revive Worship with Worship Team
Advent wreath lighting, Children’s Talk, 
Christmas sermon by Pastor Arun, and Candle Lighting

10:30 PM - Sanctuary Worship
Special Music, Chancel Choir,
Christmas sermon by Pastor Arun, and Candle Lighting

ADVENT BEGINS DECEMBER 1ST
The church will be decorated and the Advent wreath will be lit by various families throughout Advent.
Poinsettias will be in the church, beginning on the second Sunday of Advent. 

DECEMBER 29TH
9:15 - Sanctuary Service
10:30 - Coffee Fellowship
11:00 - Revive Worship
(No Adult or Children’s Sunday School)

Date: Wednesday, December 11, 2024
Time: 6:00 PM

Location: Mt. Olivet Room

A time to celebrate God’s goodness at Trinity and
receive our annual reports as usual. Also, to vote on
our draft bylaws.

CHURCH CONFERENCE

NAME TAG SUNDAY RETURNS
We had such a good response from people happy to learn
to know others’ names, that it had been requested that we
repeat name tag Sunday on December 1st, the Sunday
when new members are received into Trinity Church.

OUR ONLY GOAL IS TO PLEASE GOD… 2 CORINTHIANS 5:9A (ICB)* 

REMEMBERING LAURA WRIGHT
WITH GRATITUDE

During our All Saints Sunday remembrance of loved
ones, we inadvertently missed the name of Laura
Wright. We remember Laura with gratitude. Laura
loved to volunteer and serve at Trinity. Our prayers
and love for the family and our gratitude for their
gracious understanding and forgiveness. 
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God’s word celebrates cheerful giving. While we bring our weekly offerings to God’s house, the Bible
also teaches us that one tenth of all that God gives us is to be a tithe for His house. “Bring the whole tithe
into the storehouse, that there may be food in my house. Test me in this,” says the Lord Almighty, “and
see if I will not throw open the floodgates of heaven and pour out so much blessing that there will not be
room enough to store it.” Malachi 3:10

Here at Trinity and across the world, Christians have learnt the joy of obeying the Lord through their
tithes. When we invest in God’s work with the desire to see lives transformed by the power of the Gospel,
we experience a very special joy and sense of fulfillment. Those who have learned to set aside 1/10th of
their income for God, have not found it a burden, but in fact, a blessing. Some believers start by giving a
lesser percentage of tithes and increase their giving over time. That becomes a journey of faith. 

If you have never been made aware or challenged to obey the Lord’s command about tithing, this is an
opportunity for you to consider God’s invitation and promise in Malachi 3:10. 

Giving is always an act of love. God gave his only Son for us without reservation– and that is why we as
believers can give without reservation too. The scripture says, “Each of you should give what you have
decided in your heart to give, not reluctantly or under compulsion, for God loves a cheerful giver”. 
2 Corinthians 9:6-7

TITHES

INVESTING IN GOD’S KINGDOM WORK AT TRINITY
Trinity has been blessed by the prayers, volunteer support and financial giving of each of you who have made
this ministry a priority. We thank God for you.  

We are writing to celebrate God’s provisions and share an update of needs with you. We are very thankful
that some special gifts have recently helped us bridge the gap while attending to some much-needed, urgent
building and facilities care. We are always thankful to those of you who regularly support our building and
facilities fund over time.  

Recently completed projects
Air conditioner-Sanctuary/Mt. Olivet   $176,000
Flat roof-rear of building, near parking lot   $20,000
Shingled roof over sanctuary   $37,000

Presently, we have the following important pending projects to attend to. We are trusting the Lord to provide
and are looking forward to completing them with your support.

Pending projects (Estimated costs) 
Shingled roof over Mt. Olivet Room   $55,000 
Air conditioner-music rehearsal room   $15,000-20,000 
Ceiling & wall repairs from roof leaks-sanctuary & parking lot stairwell   $25,000 

We look forward to completing these projects with the Lord’s blessings and your continued support. While
one-time, special donations do bolster our financial strength, God uses the faithful steady giving of each one
of you, to keep this ministry on course. You are a vital part of this ministry for Jesus. Thank you!

As Trinity is striving to grow in its intergenerational ministries, focusing on discipleship,
evangelism/missions, sharing Christ’s compassion with our community and beyond, we rely upon your
continued support. Over the years we have placed special focuses on different ministries. We are grateful and
excited that during this season the Lord has opened a much-desired door to minister to young adults and
University students who are worshipping with us. We pray this might extend to touch and draw other young
adults from our community to Christ and to Trinity. We surely need the younger generation to not only
follow the Lord, be blessed in their faith, and be a blessing but to also gain a sense of belonging and
ownership to the ministry at Trinity. 

from Trinity’s Trustees and Finance Teams



CALENDAR MAKER’S RETREAT  
Our very first Trinity calendar makers retreat was held at Bongiorno Retreat Center in Carlisle. The retreat goal
was a Purpose Driven planning of the calendar to guide our Ministries. As leaders we are to stay focused and
on course with the mission statement. Our day began with a time of prayer and praise to our Fairest Lord Jesus
– led by Pastor Arun. 

Sessions Included:
Shirley Sharpe - You never know what God can do - Powerful faith stories and inspiration from God’s word.
Carol Wilson - The 3 Ps of success - People are a priority.
Bishop Pauline - A purpose-driven calendar: When our mission guides our ministries - Understand, live,
evaluate and focus on Trinity’s goals.

Beth Sider led us in a time of prayer with gratitude for God’s work at Trinity, focus on one ministry and prayer
for the younger generation to share in the vision of this ministry.

Maria Lugo had created our 2025 calendar using inputs for programs/ministries and dates shared by our various
ministry leaders. The well-done color-coded calendar was reviewed, changes and recommendations made. We
were reminded during the retreat that we want to serve people of all ages, but that we must focus especially on
our children and youth. The utility of programs is also to be kept in mind. Do we run a program simply because
we ran it in the past or because it is serving a God-intended purpose? 

A closing prayer and hymn ended a productive meeting day. 
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Thanks to all who sponsored a poinsettia for the Christmas season, and to Tracey Williams and her team
for their work on the poinsettias. The poinsettias will be in the church beginning on the second Sunday
of Advent. Poinsettias may be picked up after either Christmas Eve service. Thank you to those who
honored the homebound with the gift of a poinsettia.

Thanks to Kristin Jensen and her team for decorating the church on November 30th. You are also
welcome to help take the decorations down on January 11th.

Thank you to Kathy Brosius who is stepping down as coordinator of the Altar Guild. Kathy faithfully
served on the Altar Guild since 2017, and scheduled the volunteers from 2018 to 2024. The Altar Guild
consists of volunteers who prepare the altar for services. The coordinator works with the volunteers. If
you are interested in learning more about the Altar Guild, or interested in being part of it in 2025,
please contact Beth Sider. 

Thank you to Mike DiMatteo, usher coordinator. See Mike if you are interested in being an usher.
Offering plates are kept at the doors for attendees to drop offering into the plates as we come or leave
from worship. It was decided in the Worship Team meeting that the plates will be passed for the two
Musicale services. The offering at the Thursday evening Musicale will be used to support our local
missions. The Sunday morning Musicale offering, which is not designated, will go to the general fund.

THANK YOU



“Good Christian friends, rejoice with heart and soul and voice;
give ye heed to what we say: News, news! Jesus Christ is born today!

Ox and ass before him bow, and he is in the manger now.
Christ is born today, Christ is born today!”

(Words: 14th cent. Latin; trans. by John Mason Neale, 1855 - Music: German melody)

CHOIRS AND CAROLS! – TRINITY CHURCH’S MUSICALE 
On December 19th, 7:00 pm and December 22, 9:15 am, the East Berlin Community Singers will join our
Chancel Choir for Franz Schubert’s Mass in G. Joining the choirs as soloists for this major work are:               

Jennifer Hughes-Beshore - Soprano
Christyan Seah - Tenor

Spencer Adamson - Bass (12/19)
Matthew Robinson - Baritone (12/22)

The Community Singers will also provide their own selections of which two will be accompanied by brass
and handbells. Jamie Bream will take part in the brass trio and our handbell choir, under the direction of
Wilma Rockey, will accompany the Community Singers.

And, of course, our Chancel Choir, Handbell Choir, and Sunday School Children will sing and ring for the
program! Music for two pianos (eight-hands) and carols for all to sing are included. Be blessed by the
reading of Holy Scripture and the offerings of music. It will be an awesome experience!

MIDWEEK MUSIC CONCERTS
Midweek Music concerts continue! In November, the programs included Matthew Robinson, Baritone, and
Daniel Dorty, Pianist. We also heard a devotion from Sharon Sheffer. Thank you, Sharon, for sharing this
with us. 

Concerts are on Wednesdays at noon and last approximately 30-40 minutes. Many, many thanks to
everyone who attends and watches online! From music to trivia to jokes, and even some poetry, we offer
worship through music, reading Scripture, and praying. Come for all of this and come for the fun!  

SCRIPTURE AND SONG
Please note that the church’s website has a link titled “Scripture and Song.” The selections you hear are
brief, original meditations on a particular scripture and a related hymn. You can also listen to recordings
that have been archived on the page.

GOOD CHRISTIAN FRIENDS, REJOICE
The above quoted hymn is found in The United Methodist Hymnal, #224. One of the first things it
encourages us to do is lift our voices, “with heart and soul and voice…” Why should we lift our voices?
The hymn states it well and succinctly “Jesus Christ is born today!” Or, as Psalm 98, paraphrased by Isaac
Watts tells us, “Joy to the world, the Lord is come!” This is good, GREAT, news that we can SING and
share anytime, anyday, anywhere. Do you want to share and SING this news, the news of the Gospel, with
us in choir? You can choose to sing anytime of the year, not just at Christmas! Voices are always
welcome!
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THE PRAISE CORNER by Todd Davis

NOTE TO NEW WORSHIPERS & FRIENDS
Did you know…

You can support Trinity’s ministry by giving every week through the offering plates at the
sanctuary or the basket that is kept near the stage at Revive?
You could request for a personal box of offering envelopes that can be used for your giving?
You can also give online at www.trinityonbridge.com or by texting 717-415-5400?
You can use Venmo to give. 



When I was growing up in India, Mom told me that my Dad always wrote his first check after receiving his
salary to our local church. It was his tithe – his one-tenth. He never failed to honor that discipline – even
when he left his corporate job, started his own business and sadly lost all his life’s earnings and
investments. During six difficult years, when Dad was on an overdraft from the bank, was struggling to pay
bills, he continued to tithe the same amount that he used to when he was earning his salary in his company
job. He did that while his debt with the bank was growing. Might sound insane, but that was his
commitment, and he kept it. During those years we prayed, “Lord, you are the God who promised to restore
what the locusts have eaten.” (Joel 2:25)

Then I saw how God honored him. Dad was led to close his business. He had lost a lot, but God opened a
new door. My Dad was given an opportunity to be in ministry. For the rest of his working years, Dad served
as the Director of Human Resources and Administration in the Bible Society of India’s headquarters. It was
a very big responsibility of overseeing the Society’s work for his department across the country. 

My Dad is now 91 years old. Mom and Dad have been an incredible witness to us about giving. Some years
ago, my parents sold their home in the South Indian City of Mangalore and now live with my brother’s
family in Kolkata, India. The first thing dad did after the sale of their house was write his check of tithe to
the local church. One tenth of all he got. And the next thing that Mom and Dad did, spoke to us so deeply.
They sent substantial checks of love to former home-helpers (“servants” as they are called in the East) who
had worked in our home since I was a kid, to some friends in need and to some of their former pastors. 

Today, my brother Ashok is a much-loved pastor, and he and his family serve the Lord faithfully. My sister
Asha and her husband love the Lord, and they serve by volunteering in their local church and are part of a
Bible study group. As children, we see how the Lord has blessed us – and believe that the faith of our
parents has made a truly big difference in our lives. 

I remember, since I was a little boy, how my Dad would go to the bank and get clean currency bills for
every week’s use for offerings. On Sunday morning, when we got into our car, he would give us each the
money that we would individually put into the offering bag as our Sunday offerings. This was apart from
the tithes he placed into the hands of God.  

The lessons I learned from my parents have stayed. I have learned in simple and big ways what Jesus meant
when he said, “It is more blessed to give than to receive.”

Still learning too,
Arun 
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A LESSON FROM DAD AND MOM ON INVESTING IN THE KINGDOM 

The Seniors/Homebound Christmas Luncheon will be on December 10th at 12 noon in the Fellowship
Hall. Please RSVP to Mary Herr. The Luncheon will be followed by the 1:00 service in the beautifully
decorated sanctuary. Preaching will be by Dr. Dilip Abayasekara and music will be by Trinity’s Eight
Hand Pianos. Communion will be served to all in the pews. Come and be blessed.

DECEMBER CHRISTMAS LUNCHEON 
AND SUNNIER SIDE OF SIXTY SERVICE



“Therefore, whether you eat or drink, or whatever you do, do everything for God’s glory.”
1 Corinthians 10:31 (HCSB)

The end of one year and the beginning of the next always gives me an opportunity for self-reflection. It is good
to remember all that has been accomplished in the previous year and plan for all we hope to do in the coming
year. The Trinity Calendar Makers’ Retreat, which I believe has a section in another part of this newsletter,
gave our church staff and ministry leaders the opportunity to do just that (with many edits and changes, of
course!) as the church prepares for 2025.

Out of curiosity, I asked Google’s Artificial Intelligence (A.I.) module what the three most important questions
to ask yourself at the end of the year are. Its answer are as follows. Obviously, the answers to these questions
would look significantly different depending on if they were answered from a Christian worldview or a secular
worldview.

    1. What are my top three values in life, and have I aligned my actions and goals with them?
    2. What are the key takeaways and lessons learned from the past year, and how can I apply them to improve 
       and grow in the coming year?
    3. What are the people, experiences, and moments from the past year that have had a profound impact on
        my life, and how can I cultivate and nurture those relationships and opportunities moving forward?

We, however, are not the only ones who evaluate our lives from time to time. Proverbs 20:27 speaks of how
the Lord also evaluates each person’s life, stating that His light “penetrates the human spirit, exposing every
hidden motive”. Hidden motives can impede or derail our progress in a variety of areas and can cause
devastating effects when they are inevitably exposed. When we evaluate our values, our takeaways, and our
relationships (among other things) at the end of one year, it is appropriate to also evaluate the why of these
topics. Ultimately, the why behind everything we do should be to bring God glory and to make His name
known, as the reference verse states. As we enter a new year with an uncertain horizon, I trust that you will
make this your primary goal, as the Westminster Shorter Catechism echoes - to “glorify God and to enjoy Him
forever”.

THOUGHTS TO CONSIDER:
• Honestly answer each of the three questions according to your own life. What answers are you satisfied with?
Which answers would you like to change in 2025?
• How have you seen the Lord guide you in 2024, and do you believe He will continue to do so in 2025? 
Are there any “hidden motives” you need to confess to Him as you prepare to enter a new year?

QUESTIONS FOR A NEW YEAR by Jamie Bream
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December 3 - Brownies
December 10 - Christmas Cookies

December 31 - You choose
Volunteers are needed to go each Tuesday,
11:30 - 1:00.  All baked goods must kindly
be at the church by 11:00 a.m. each
Tuesday. 

December 3, 10, 31
12:00 - 1:00 PM

Total of 1500  houses have been covered.
If that date / time does not work for you,
please contact Sharon Sheffer 717-774-3137
(sesheffer@outlook.com) for where to Pray
& Go. Any questions, please contact Sharon
Sheffer, Coordinator of Pray & Go.

DECEMBER 16
@ 2:30 PM

 (NOTE TIME CHANGE)

Needs: travel size shave cream, cough
drops, hand/toe warmers, thermal
underwear, men's belts, foot powder.
Donations may be left on the Starfish
table on the 1st floor. Please use our
Partner Number 50218 when donating
to Community Aid! Starfish Ministries
and team wish to thank Trinity Church
from the bottom of our hearts for all of
the support received this past year.  We
couldn't do it without you. 

December 8
12:00 - 1:30 PM

It's been a wonderful year and we have
come to the end of 2024. Time to find out
your Secret Sister!!  Catered meal from
Olive Garden with pastas, meatballs,
chicken and sausage with all their sauces
salad and breadsticks. Dessert, coffee and
tea will be provided. Bring your completed
Secret Sister's sheet for the December
meeting.  Please welcome your friends,
neighbors and family to join our ministry,
they do not have to be a member to attend.  
Vicky 717-623-6568  if any questions. 

December 21
10:00 AM - 12:00 PM

ASK PROGRAM W.S.S.D 
Thank you for all the food and monetary
donations given. The Social Worker at
WSSD states how the students look
forward to the food donations and how
much it is appreciated. Please see the list
of preferred food items on the A.S.K.
table in the hallway. We look forward to
your continued support to this endeavor.
Thanks, Cathy Baum
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All wrapped up and fun! Rise up, Lazarus!! A Bible
lesson with a fun activity! Now we know where all

that toilet paper went!  Lessons by learning at “Kids
for Christ”, our Children’s ministry.

EVERY STITCH WITH LOVE
200 quilts and additional shells were made by our Team 

“So N’ Sews”. They were sent out with blessings to warm lives with
God’s love. Below picture: Youth and children’s notes to go with

Lap robes for love boxes.

Dear Arun, Mummy and I watched Trinity’s 9:15 am service on
Sunday. November 17th. 

In the first instance we were thrilled to see the pews and tables and
the whole Church decorated with those beautiful quilts and shawls.
The multi-colored handiwork provided a very colorful ambience to
the members filling the pews.

Firstly, all thanks and praise to God for giving the talent to the small
group of "Sewing sisters"/ “So N’Sews”, to painstakingly stitch that
huge volume of gifts for distribution to the needy and less fortunate
brothers and sisters around New Cumberland. The introductory
words by Kathy Karnes, and her colleagues responsible for this
tremendous Quilt/ Shawl Ministry, speaks of the commitment and
consistent efforts of the Sew N’ Sews.

APPRECIATION FROM INDIA 

The prayer shawl which you brought for Mummy, 8 years back, after her double valve heart surgery has
been such a blessing to her. This is especially true during the winter months from mid-November to mid-
February. Mummy keeps saying that the shawl that was lovingly made and prayed over, has a healing
effect on her body. 

Please do convey our personal love, prayers and blessings to the Sewing Sisters for their fantastic
ministry. Mummy and I have worshipped in several Churches spanning from San Francisco to Atlanta
during our two visits to the US and have never seen or heard of such an endeavor, anywhere.

May the Lord shower His blessings on the So N’ Sews Ministry, and other Ministries like the Starfish
Ministries, and the Trinity Church Family of New Cumberland. 

Merry Christmas to everyone there!
Dad and Mom 
(Alex and Rita Andrews) 
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DUTIES FOR DECEMBER 2024

WORSHIP LEADERS

USHERS

GREETERS CHILDREN'S TALK

No Children's Talk

Gen Lupold

Kaylynn & Angel Snyder

9:15 NURSERY

Marissa Gable

Russ & Sharon Marburger

Wini Ward & Karen D'Angelo

Sharon Sheffer

Keith & Nancy Turner

11:00 NURSERY

Missi St Cyr, Jan Ocamb

George Karnes, Matt Ickler

Michelle Meckley, Daryl Potteiger, 
Rex Hood, Mike DiMatteo 

DEC 1

DEC 8

DEC 15

DEC 22

Rex Hood, Daryl Potteiger

Rex Hood, Michelle Meckley, 
George Karnes 

Jan Snyder, Allyn Litzelman

Jane Gable, Charlotte Wagoner

Jan Snyder, Dianne Schofield

Jan Snyder, Tracey Williams

Betty Caboot 

Kavitha Beulah Beth Sider, Nancy Turner

Pastor Raymond Brooks

Nancy Turner

Scott Sundy

MUSICALE

George Karnes Terry Renzetti & Michelle MeckleyDEC 24 Tom Baum

John & Barb MickleDEC 29 Michelle Meckley No Children's Talk

DEC 1

DEC 8

DEC 15

DEC 22

DEC 24

DEC 29

Scott Bankert, Daryl Potteiger 

Jed Beshore, Gordon Taylor Betty Caboot, Jane Gable Jan Ocamb, Millie Walters

DEC 19 Greeters: Jody & Jim Blacksmith; Ushers: Michelle Meckley, Gordon Taylor, Mike DiMatteo, Matt Ickler 



10 AM Secret
Sisters 

11:30 AM DDB

22
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CALENDAR FOR DECEMBER 2024
FRIDAYSUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY SATURDAY

73 6 5 61 2

8 109

12 PM Starfish
Ministry 

11 12 1413

15

TIDINGS DEADLINE 

1716 18 19 2120

22 23

12 PM FB Live Music

6 PM Youth Group 

10:30 AM Celebrate
from Heart & Spirit
(LL)

11:30 AM DDB

8 PM Facebook
Live Prayer Time

10 AM So N’ Sews

10:30 AM Celebrate
from Heart & Spirit
(LL)

10 AM So N’ Sews

10:30 AM Celebrate
from Heart & Spirit 

7 PM Musicale

10:45 AM
Grandparent’s in
Prayer

2:30 PM Pray &
Go

Communion
Sunday

10:45 AM
Grandparent’s in
Prayer

6:30 PM Revive
Christmas Eve
Service

10:30 PM
Traditional
Christmas Eve
Service

24 25 26

2 PM Adult
Sunday School
Christmas Party

12 PM FB Live Music

6 PM Youth Group 

6 PM Church
Conference

12 PM FB Live Music

6 PM Youth Group 

2827
OFFICE CLOSED

8 PM Facebook
Live Prayer Time

29 30 31

OFFICE CLOSEDOFFICE CLOSED

OFFICE CLOSED OFFICE CLOSED

11:30 AM DDB

12:00 PM Sunnier
Side of Sixty
Luncheon and
Service

10 AM Secret
Sister’s

9:30 AM Musicale

SUNDAY SCHEDULE
8:15 -  Adult Sunday School
9:15 -  Traditional Worship
10:30 - Coffee Fellowship
11:00 - Revive Worship and
            Children’s Sunday School

With the holiday season approaching, why not purchase gift cards to use for your grocery shopping for all of
those holiday meals and gatherings?  Of course, they make great gifts, too.  We have cards for Giant, Weis and
Karns, in denominations of $100, $50 and $25.  Trinity Church benefits by receiving 5% of the proceeds for
each card you purchase. The gift cards are available for purchase on Sunday mornings during Coffee Fellowship
time from Matt Ickler.  They are also available during the week in the church office.  If you are not able to come
to the office during the week, we would be happy to receive your order by phone, letter or email in the church
office.  We will mail the cards to you after receiving your check through the mail.

We thank each of you for the many generous ways in which you support the Lord’s ministry at Trinity.

REMINDER ABOUT GIFT CARDS

11:30 AM DDB

Please Note:
No Facebook Live 

Time of Prayer
 on December 24, 2024

No Youth Group



Trinity Church 
415 Bridge Street
New Cumberland, PA 17070
717-774-7146
www.trinityonbridge.com

Please submit articles for the 
January 2025 Trinity Tidings by December 13th.

INVITE A FRIEND 
How about inviting a
friend to church? Our
Christmas Musicale will
be a special opportunity to
welcome music lovers to
Church. Our church
services will also be a
great space into which
you can invite a friend. 


